
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  April 21, 2008 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – Sequel, 44 Yorktown CC 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Sequel The Restaurant, LLC d/b/a Sequel located at 44 Yorktown CC has closed their 

business as of April 19, 2008.  Please find an Ordinance decreasing the Class “A/B II” 

liquor license category by one. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


